
MAC Vote by Email 
November 1, 2016  

 
Board President Vanessa Barr sent an email on November 1, 2016 with an attachment of the updated 
Policies and Procedures that we have been discussing at the past board meeting and phone meeting. 
 
Sara Miller made a motion to accept the Policies/Procedures. 
Kelly Nicholson seconded the motion. 
 
Approved by a unanimous vote. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Vicki Walechka  
Board Secretary  
 


